
U.S. Department of Treasury Releases Information 

on Paycheck Protection Program   

 

On March 31, the U.S. Department of Treasury shared new information regarding 
the Paycheck Protection Program. The Paycheck Protection Program prioritizes 
millions of Americans employed by small businesses by authorizing up to $349 
billion toward job retention and certain other expenses. Please review the  
resources provided by the U.S. Department of Treasury below and visit 
their webpage for additional information. 

A top-line overview of the program can be found here. 
 

If you’re a lender, more information can be found here. 

If you’re a borrower, more information can be found here. 

The application for borrowers can be found here. 
 
 

CLICK HERE to learn more. 
 

Click Here to Learn More 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/pzmgoj
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/5rngoj
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/lkogoj
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/1cpgoj
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/h5pgoj
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/xxqgoj
https://home.treasury.gov/cares
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5fmfhc/tamql0/dqrgoj

